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Open Public Meeting
June 21, 2022
6:00 p.m. in Cafeteria

Freshwater Charter Middle School plans to enroll more 8th Graders for the 2022-23 school year.

A public lottery will be held on June 21, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria.

The lottery process will be overseen and the actual drawing of names conducted by the Freshwater Board President as follows: 
1) Each eligible child's name will be placed on a card located on a table next to a container.
2) The Board President will then place each card into the container.
3) The Board President will then draw names out of the container, one at a time.  
4) The first six (6) names drawn will be immediately enrolled in FCMS.
The remaining names will be placed on a list as "Alternates" as they are drawn.  In the event an FCMS enrollment spot opens, the first alternate will become eligible, and so on.  All parents not in attendance will be notified the next day.
      
Sincerely,

Mr. Talty and the Freshwater School Board Trustees
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